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Bills by Sen. Leah Vukmir and Rep. Joe Sanfelippo pass legislature last week that would
allow persons accused of committing serious crimes in Wisconsin to face more time
behind bars.

  

  

MADISON, WI - The Wisconsin State Legislature has passed the majority of the Victim
Prevention Package authored by Sen. Leah Vukmir, R–Brookfield, and Rep. Joe Sanfelippo,
R-New Berlin, to hold offenders accountable.

  

“I am proud to have authored this package of bills to put Wisconsinites’ safety first,” Vukmir said.
“For too long, violent crime has skyrocketed and gone unchecked. These bills will finally hold
violent criminals accountable.”

  

The approved package includes bills that increase penalties for repeat carjacking offenders,
closes a loophole to hold felons in possession of a firearm accountable, increases minimum
prison sentences for repeat violent offenders, and gives the Department of Corrections tools to
appropriately sanction especially disobedient juveniles.

  

“These bills are about protecting Wisconsinites and ensuring violent repeat offenders are no
longer terrorizing our communities,” Vukmir said. “Every time a violent crime is committed,
another person’s life is sadly impacted.  Enough is enough. Wisconsinites deserve to feel safe.”

  

***

  

Editor's note; According to WKOW Madison , Republicans want juveniles accused of
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http://www.wkow.com/story/35445791/2017/05/Tuesday/victim-prevention-bills-spark-heated-debate-at-state-capitol


Victim Prevention Bills Head to Governor’s Desk

Written by Leah Vukmir, State Senator District 5
Saturday, 24 February 2018 18:17 - Last Updated Sunday, 25 March 2018 09:16

committing serious crimes in Wisconsin to face more time behind bars in order to protect crime
victims, but Democrats say their plan on how to do that has already been proven ineffective.
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